
Date: 20th June 2020  

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform the students attending T.Y. B.A./T.Y.B.Sc /T.Y.B.M.M./T.Y.B.Voc. 

classes in the academic year 2019-20, that the college has received the notification 

from the Minister of Higher and Technical Education, Maharashtra State ( शासन 

Ǔनण[य Đ. संकȧण[ २०२०/ Ĥ. Đ. १२३/ ͪव ͧ श ३, १९जून २०२०), regarding the results of above 

classes. We are awaiting official circular from the University of Mumbai. We will 

notify further course of action on college official website after receiving the said 

circular. 

 

 sd/- Principal. 


